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RUMBLE QUARTER MIDGETS TO CARRY BRE RACING ENGINES SPONSORSHIP 
Ohio’s Respected Quarter Midget Engine Builder Returns for Fourth Year 

 
 
FORT WAYNE, IN (November 4, 2024) – One of the most recognized names in Quarter Midget racing 
throughout the Midwest, BRE Racing Engines (BRE) of McClure, Ohio has extended their passion and 
support of the sport to indoor racing and the Rumble in Fort Wayne presented by Jason Dietsch Trailer 
Sales (December 27 and 28) for the fourth consecutive year.  
 
Additionally, BRE owner Javen Mendoza has announced a return of the daily ‘On The Gas’ Award in 
recognition of the amount of effort required to make the trek to the annual mid-winter event in Fort 
Wayne, Indiana. 
 
“This event is like none other for Quarter Midget racing. It takes a lot of effort to pull into victory lane at 
the Rumble,” cited Mendoza, “and teams travel from great distances to be a part of this tremendous 
event. The Quarter Midget program at the Rumble has become well respected and is highly competitive. 
The support of all Quarter Midget entrants in putting on a quality racing program for the Rumble fans is 
appreciated and we wanted to reward them in a small way. Each morning, during the driver meeting we 
will pull a driver’s name out of a bucket and reward that team with a $50 gas certificate.” 
 
Mendoza continued “Quarter Midget racing at the Rumble is unique and challenging. The racing differs 
quite a bit from what we do throughout the season, with the size of the oval and the speeds obtained by 
the drivers. It takes discipline and precision to race the Rumble. These also reflect our philosophy at BRE  
Racing Engines, so we feel this is a natural fit.” 
 
Each day of the Rumble in Fort Wayne (Friday, December 27 and Saturday, December 28) features a full 
program of racing for the six classes of Quarter Midget racing, who will join the full-sized Midgets, 
Winged and Non-Winged 600cc Midgets and Go-Karts in the 26th running of the popular off-season 
event.  
 
Complete event information will be outlined at www.rumbleinfortwayne.com. 
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